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Dear Praying Friends,
We thank the Lord for several ministry opportunities over the last couple of months.

Sign Language
I taught an abbreviated sign language class in a local Christian school in January. The class consisted of 
kindergarten up through middle-school students. I taught sign language in conjunction with a daily chapel 
time. Because I was saved during a Christian school chapel, I enjoy sharing my testimony with Christian school 
students.

When I was 10 years old Mrs. Parnell, the kindergarten teacher at our Christian school, took me aside and led 
me to the Lord after a chapel service. She and her family have faithfully served the Lord as missionaries in 
Uruguay since that time. I would like to show the same faithful example to these young people.

Pastor Francisco
One of the pastors in Mexico that we grew to love and respect contacted me recently. Pastor Francisco and his 
wife are hearing but have dedicated their lives to reaching the Deaf. He updated me on their ministry and asked
for contact information for Bro. Bill Green, our coworker in Yucatan, Mexico. I trust that Pastor Francisco and 
the Greens will be able to work together to reach many more Deaf.

Groundbreaking
Dr. Garvin Dykes and I were invited to the groundbreaking
ceremony for the new dorms at Sword Deaf Baptist College. Bro.
Fred Adams invited us because he plans to dedicate the ladies'
dorm in honor of Joyce Vick for her many years of service to the
Deaf. Mrs. Vick is the late wife of our mission board founder
Richard Vick. Though I never met Mrs. Vick, she was a great
example for many involved in deaf ministry.

Pastor Cross
We attend Faith Baptist Church in Jefferson City when we are home. The pastor, and good friend of ours, Dr. 
David Cross was diagnosed with cancer 12 years ago. He has been a wonderful example of showing grace to 
others and gratitude to God during these years. We appreciate your prayers for the church and his family as he 
is anticipating going home to be with the Lord soon.
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Sent Through:
Baptist International Outreach
P.O. Box 587
Jefferson City, TN  37760
www.biomissions.org
865-262-0900

david@dpeach.com
www.dpeach.com

865-471-8654
Equipping God’s servants

to reach the Deaf

David and Stephanie Peach
Missionaries to the Deaf

Sent From:
Calvary Baptist Church

8644 Andrews Hwy.
Odessa, TX 79765

432-362-4181


